
San Joaquin County Office of Education is pleased to host
representatives from California Department of Education’s

Technical Assistance Monitoring Office (TAMO).



The focus will be on English learners, prioritizing the lessons
learned from previous reviews and how to best meet state and

federal requirements. You do not have to be in an FPM monitoring
year to attend and this is not a repeat of FPM training.



Please share this with district, county and charter school
coordinators, directors of state and federal program, and

coordinators of English learner programs, and staff responsible
for Federal Program Monitoring.

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE
& MONITORING SOIREE

VIRTUAL EVENT 
Friday, September 30, 2022

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m
CLICK HERE  to register OR

Language & Literacy Department 
 (209) 468-4978

http://formbuilder.sjcoe.org/form.aspx?f=847
http://formbuilder.sjcoe.org/form.aspx?f=847

